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Jason Wettlin
Integrity Flooring



Dear Jason Wettlin,

My team had accidentally spilt a cleaning solution on one of our customers’ floors and left a couple of marks on their 80-year-old hardwood floors. I reached out to Jason, and he quickly responded with multiple solutions. A job like this usually involves moving the family out of the house for a few days to refinish the entire floor. My customer has a 6-month-old and works from home and said moving out for a few days was not an option. Jason and his team were able to pivot and handle the spots in the living room without affecting the rest of the house. The team was efficient and did a great job.

Jason and his team helped me, as a small business owner, to avoid a costly insurance claim. On top of that, the customer was very satisfied with their work.

Continue the great work Jason and Team Integrity Flooring. I hope the next time I use your services it will be in my own home.


Warm regards,

Zack Vosecky
Owner MaidPro East Atlanta





2411B Memorial Dr. Se, Atlanta, GA, 30317 
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